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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

ID Number: RIN 3038-AC61.
I wish to express my great concern that, should the proposed limitation of 10-to-1 leverage be imposed, it would
have a disasterous effect on retail Forex trading as any meaningful trading would become impossible to small
traders like me.
Francois Marais


